
From all indications, the Christmas 
Potluck at the Hansen’s Lake Topaz 
residence was a resounding success.  
The food was great, the weather cooper-
ated, and everyone seemed to have had 
a great time.  Thanks to Jim and Anna 
Hansen for being such gracious hosts.

  Everyone should have received their current fiscal year 
(2016-17) Footprinter membership cards… all except for 
our newest members.  I’m still awaiting their paperwork 
from the Grand Chapter.  Hopefully, that will be arriving 
soon.
  Dinner prices at a couple of our regular venues have 
gone up again!  In order to keep from losing money, we 
are going to have to make a small adjustment to our pric-
es – this month at the Carson Valley Inn, the cost will go 
from $22 to $23 each.  
  Next month in February, our President will be appoint-
ing his Nominating Committee to begin the process of 
developing a slate of candidates for the officer and di-
rector positions who will lead us beginning in mid-2017.  
Anyone thinking about running for office in our chapter 
should watch for the formation of this committee and 
contact any of them to make 

known your inten-
tions.  
 Please remember to 
RSVP for the Janu-
ary dinner meeting 
at the Carson Valley 
Inn.   Since the meet-
ing is Thursday Janu-
ary 19th, I’ll need your 
reservations no later 
than Sunday January 
15.  To participate in 
the Early Bird draw for 
a free dinner, I need 
your RSVP by Thurs-
day January 12 (either 
yes or no).  Adding or 
changing reservations during the week of the dinner be-
comes very problematic for me and the chapter.  Let me 
know early!!
  Hope to see you at the Carson Valley Inn.       

   Ray
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The President’s Message
I enjoyed our annual IFA Christmas 
party at the Hansen’s home at Lake 
Topaz. We had a great turn out and 
the food was excellent. I appreciate Jim 
and Anna for allowing us to use their 
home and Claudia and Chuck Lowe 
for organizing the decorations and do-
nating additional sandwiches.

   On another note, it is hard to believe 2017 is arriving; 
time goes by fast. One thing for sure, our club is do-
ing very well by maintaining our membership average.  

From the Secretary—Treasurer

 However, all of us should try to introduce new mem-
bers into our organization so we can continue to have a 
strong club.
   Hope to see you at our next dinner meeting on January 
19th. Ron

  Ron
RESERVATIONS

Please Call

Yes or No
by 01/12 for the 01/19

MEETING
 AT

Ray Hoyt 267-4355
E-mail rhoyt@charter.net

Or RSVP via website
at: http://cvfootprint.org



Vice President’s Staff

From the 1st Vice President    From the 2nd Vice President
Hello Footprinters, 
  I was so pleased we got our white Christmas.  It 
was lovely to see the snow but nice to have a little 
break to get the roads cleared for travelers. 
  We were lucky to have a good travel day to go to 
the Hansen’s for the Christmas Party.  Anna and 
Jim Hansen did a great job hosting our Christmas 

Pot Luck at their house at Lake Topaz. Unfortunately, I had a family 
emergency and had to go to CA, so I had to miss what I hear was a 
very enjoyable afternoon. Every year I’m amazed at the creative and 
delicious hors d’ oeuvres and desserts you all bring and this year I 
am sure it was the same. Thank you to the Hansen’s and all those 
who helped.
  The New Year 2017 is here and our first meeting, January 19, 2017, 
will be at the Carson Valley INN (CVI).  Hopefully you all got the 
message that CVI is raising their price for meals.  It isn’t a lot, but 
it is enough to push us into charging $23.00 for dinner.  I hope 
this won’t be a problem.  Please get your RSVP’s to Ray by Jan. 12, 
2017.  Please come and bring your Pot ‘O’ Gold item and hopefully 
a guest.  I hope to see you all to start the new year with a great group 
of people.

	 Pat 

  
Hello Fellow Footprinters,
 Happy New Year everyone!  I wish you all a 
healthy and prosperous 2017.  
  I look forward to seeing everyone at our 1st 
meeting for 2017.   We will be meeting at the 
Carson Valley Inn on January 19th and our 
guest speaker will be Glen Wharton who will be 
talking about the original Nevada State Prison located in Carson 
City and the rehabilitation and preservation of that historical site.
  Please call a fellow member and urge them to attend; let’s start 
2017 out with the maximum attendance to our monthly meetings.

	 Paul

January 2017 
  Birthdays
Ron Pierini			           01/01
Michael Delczeg                        01/04
Lois Howell	                               01/05
Walter Nowosad                        01/13
Cathy Holveck                           01/18
Celeste Pierini                           01/20
Kathie Kasper                           01/22
Wanda Braden		            01/26
Jacie Peters			             01/28
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International Footprint Association
Carson Valley Chapter #72 held its  

Annual Christmas Party at Jim and Anna 

Hansen’s home located at Lake Topaz, Nevada 

This great Pot Luck food is going fast

A view of Lake Topaz from the Hansen’s deck
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   CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS

1991-92 BillDepew,                   2000-01   Fred Hersey
             Charter Member          2001-02   Clay Hill
             deceased                      2002-03   GradyGoodwin
1992-93 Doug Tucker                               deceased        
              deceased                     2003-04   Dorman Dane
1993-94 Eston “Red” Baker       2004-06   Phil Kasper
             deceased                      2006-08   Larry Gray                            
1994-95 Bill Shay                     2008-10   Claudia Lowe
1995-96 Ray Hoyt                    2010-12   Bayan Lewis
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis              2012-13   Charlene Spinner
             deceased                      2013-14   David Aymami
1997-98 Elza Turkington           2014-15   Mike Rhoades
             deceased 
1998-99 Bob Minton
1999-00 Rodney Snead
             deceased

IFA, Carson Valley Chapter #72
P.O. Box 2242
Minden, NV 89423
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To:

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION, INC.
  CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72 
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
                
 President		        Ron Pierini           783-0602
 1st Vice President                Pat Smith             265-5332
 2nd Vice President               Paul Howell          266-4127
 Secretary-Treasurer               Ray Hoyt              267-4355
 Sergeant-at-Arms                 George Lamonica   265-5555
 Immediate Past President      Mike Rhoades       7 83-8094
 Grand Director                    Larry Gray           783-9759
 3 Year Director                    Betty Miller          782-7935
 2 Year Director                    Bayan Lewis         882-8068
 2 Year Director                    Bill Peters             901-9671
 1 Year Director                    Phil Kasper          267-5365
 1 Year Director                    Claudia Lowe       267-5630

          BOARD APPOINTMENTS
 Newsletter Editor          Larry Gray             783-9759
 Chapter Webmaster       Don McRoberts     267-0025  

Visit our Chapter on the web at:  http://www.cvfootprint.org

page 4


	page 1 Jan 2017
	page 2 Jan 2017
	page 3 Jan 2017
	page 4 Jan 2017



